
Additional Information for Alpha Kappa State Outstanding Service Awards  

 

 

A suggestion for Presidents of chapters is to assign the second vice president 

to investigate finding a person worthy of the outstanding service award.  

Below are some suggestions for looking into who might be eligible to 

receive the award. 

 

Also, here is a suggested time line to help you meet the deadline for filling 

out the Outstanding Service Award Form. 

 

1. Discuss what the Outstanding Service Form is at your first meeting in 

September or October. 

 

2. Assign the second vice president to oversee the follow up for finding 

someone to be eligible for the Outstanding Service Award in 

September or October. 

 

3. Receive the nominations and letters of recommendation by your 

second meeting in November and December. 

 

4. Present the nomination forms and letters of recommendation to the 

Outstanding Service Award Committee by Jan. 15, 2014 (send to 

Colleen Spieler Chair). 

 

Places where people might be eligible for the Outstanding Service Award 

 

 Easter Seals 

 Churches 

 Local libraries 

 Town Hall 

 Baby Bundlers 

 Day Cares 

 The Diaper Bank 

 After school programs 

 Schools 

 Hospitals 

 Museum for children 

 Family shelters 



 St. Vincent De Paul 

 In-school volunteers 

 Summer/children’s camp 

 Literacy Programs 

 Volunteer Music programs 

 Child Advocates 

 Mentoring 


